
15 September is a public holiday for Federal Government
employees
The circular states: “Based on the cabinet resolution regarding the approved list of public holidays for both
public and private sectors in the UAE for the year 2024, it has been decided that the holiday of the
Prophet’s Birthday will be on Sunday, September 15, 2024”. 

On this occasion, FAHR congratulated the leadership, the government and the people of the UAE, and the
Arab and Islamic nation, asking the Almighty to bless them with abundant health and well-being.
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